
 

Fostering Solutions Oundle Summer 2019 News 

During the Summer, Fostering Solutions Oundle participated in a number of activities for all 

to enjoy. This included a trip to Wildwood restaurant, which had an onsite cinema, hired out 

by the whole agency! The children were able to enjoy the film, while the foster carers 

socialised over a meal in the restaurant. The team also went on a trip to Play 360, including 

an indoor and outdoor play area, messy play, dodgems and a music carousel. Not forgetting 

enjoying some food after the session.  

A huge congratulations was sent to all young people who worked incredibly hard and sat 

their GCSE’s over the summer, as well as a special well done to those who passed their 

‘Living Independently’ Bronze award! 

 

Many of the young people have been praised for their recent achievements, including 

receiving a 98% attendance certificate at school, winning two gold medals in an Olympics 

competition, being hired in a full time job, achieving a Level Six swimming certificate, being 

promoted in air cadets to a section leader, becoming a prefect at school, featuring in the 

local paper, receiving awards in canoeing and much more! 

The team and foster carers also got involved in a range of fundraising activities over the 

summer, completing the Edinburgh Half Marathon, Race for Life, a 102 mile walk called 

Leicestershire Round, London Landmarks Half Marathon and a 5k walk, raising money for a 

number of different charities.  

 

 

Huge well done to you all!  

If you would like to become part of the Fostering Solutions Oundle fostering community, click 

here to find out more: https://www.nfa.co.uk/enquire-now/ 

https://www.nfa.co.uk/enquire-now/?contact-agency=Fostering+Solutions&contact-office=Fostering+Solutions+Oundle&cc=FSOUN

